
 

15
th
 November, 2016 

 

Important Note  

 LAST DATE OF APPLICATION FOR COMPREHENSIVE 

EXAMINATION (OF OLDER BATCHES) IS 15
TH

 DECEMBER, 2016 

 

This is to inform you that the regular batch Comprehensive Exams of 

M.F.Sc.(2015-17) and Ph.D.(2015-18) is scheduled in February, 2017. And you 

are requested to inform those students (of older batches), who could not 

appear their Comprehensive Exams on earlier schedules, may apply 

through HoD and submit their applications in Examination Cell on or 

before 15
th

 December, 2016 and deposit the fee etc.  

Genuinely, it is to apprise to you and the older batch students as well that, 

the Examination Cell of ICAR-CIFE is following set of formal procedures, and 

the last date shall be adhere to, for the convenience of our various procedural 

formalities to conduct examinations. Therefore, applying after the above 

given date (15
th

 December, 2016) the student application will be considered 

for next Comprehensive Exams scheduled in February, 2018.  

It is further clarified that, if the older batch students are unable to take 

this examination in February, 2017, for reasons out of their control, they should 

not become  panic – as they  can apply for another chance in February, 2018, 

provided they are having eligibility within the maximum residential/ 

permissible period. The eligibility conditions for appearing in Comprehensive 

Exams are through general rules/ instructions of ICAR-CIFE in all respects.   

 

Sd/- 

Controller of Examinations 

ICAR-CIFE, Versova 

Mumbai-400 061 
 


